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May 2025 

 
3rd CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 
TO: RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES OF GORDON AVENUE 
 
RE: 2024 LOCAL STREET RENEWAL PROGRAM -  

GORDON AVENUE FROM STADACONA STREET TO BRAZIER STREET
 

 
We are planning road construction on Gordon Avenue this summer. 

 
Construction start window:  Week of May 19, 2025 
Duration:    Approximately 5 weeks, weather permitting 
 
We will: 

 Remove existing pavement 

 Repair sewer infrastructure and sidewalks 

 Install concrete curbs 

 Repave the road with an asphalt pavement 
 Restore the boulevard and approaches 

 
During construction:  

 Construction will be completed in two stages 
 In each stage, the portion of Gordon Avenue that is under construction will be closed to traffic 

o Access will be maintained to the housing units at 265 Gordon Avenue 
o There will be no on-street parking  
o Emergency access will be maintained 

 Garbage pickup and recycling days will not change  
o Put out your carts as usual 
o The contractor will relocate carts as needed 
o Put your house number on your bins so our crews can return them to the proper locations if 

they are moved 
 
Please contact Mike Funk if you have: 

 Accessibility needs 
 Access and delivery requirements 
 Planned special events  
 Underground appurtenances such as sprinkler systems or lighting cables within six metres (20 feet) of 

the curb  
 Questions about the project 
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Mike can be reached at 204-898-3521 or mfunk@dillon.ca 
 
Please note that this road construction work is separate from the watermain renewal work that took place last 
summer. Should you have any questions regarding the watermain renewal, please contact John Bain of the 
City of Winnipeg at 204-986-3982. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
DILLON CONSULTING LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
 
Lucas Stoffel, P.Eng. 
Contract Administrator 
 
 
Cc: Jason Schreyer, Councillor – Elmwood - East Kildonan 

 Colin Titchkosky C.E.T. – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Engineering Division 

 M. Cruz – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services Division 

 J. Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Director’s Office 

 311@winnipeg.ca 

 Public Works Engineering Administration 
 


